
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         August 1, 2007 

 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Representative Lawrence R. Klemin, Chairman, has called a meeting of the JUDICIARY COMMITTEE. 
 
Date: Tuesday, September 18, 2007 
 
Time: 9:00 a.m. 
 
Place: Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck 
 
Agenda: Presentation of background information, testimony, and committee discussion concerning 

Section 2 of House Bill No. 1219 directing a study of the feasibility and desirability of establishing a 
statewide automated victim information and notification system to provide information and notify 
registered victims regarding the status of an offender; Section 9 of Senate Bill No. 2008 directing a 
study of  the practices and laws relating to the sale of real estate by auctioneers, including a review 
of the sale of multiple parcels of property at a single sale; Section 2 of Senate Bill No. 2217 
directing a study  of abstracters, title opinions, and title insurance, including a review of the orderly 
and efficient transfer of real property which provides adequate assurances of title; House 
Concurrent Resolution No. 3048 directing a study of crime victims compensation funding, including 
a review of other states' efforts, and receive input from victim advocacy groups and medical 
providers; and Senate Concurrent Resolution No. 4011 directing a study of the formation of a North 
Dakota gaming commission to regulate and control all forms of gaming in North Dakota 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability should 

contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Representatives Lawrence R. Klemin, Randy Boehning, Stacey Dahl, Lois Delmore, 

Brenda Heller, Joyce Kingsbury, Kim Koppelman, William E. Kretschmar, Jasper Schneider, Lisa 
Wolf; Senators Tom Fiebiger, Stanley W. Lyson, Carolyn Nelson, Dave Nething, Dave Oehlke, 
Curtis Olafson 

 
Staff Contact:  Vonette J. Richter, Counsel 
 
Any member who is unable to attend this meeting is asked to please notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John D. Olsrud 
Director 
 
JDO/AC 




